
From: Jordan Lewis  
Date: April 9, 2024 at 9:11:49 AM ADT 
To: Annette Crummey <ACrummey@townofriverview.ca> 
Subject: Public Hearing: PID 05005665 

 
Honorable Riverview Town Counsil;  
 
With respect for your time I have opted for brevity, 
 
Riverview, the largest town in New Brunswick, has seen significant growth 
recently. While this is positive, we must prioritize preserving green spaces 
and sustainable development. Access to nature improves mental health 
and attracts residents, making it essential for community well-being. 
Riverview should prioritize sustainability over profit to ensure a bright 
future for all residents.  
 
Supporting research: 
 
 
https://en.m.wikipedia.org/wiki/Riverview, New Brunswick  
 
https://www.cnu.org/publicsquare/2021/08/31/ten-environmental-
benefits-walkable-places  
 
https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0169204621001961  
 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC8290137/  
 
https://www.unicef.org/documents/necessity-urban-green-space-
childrens-optimal-development 
 
Thank you for your attention to thus matter and your consideration; 
 
Jordan Lewis 
#6 435 Pine Glen Road  
Riverview, NB  
E1B 4J8 

 




